
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We understand that ongoing market conditions, including rising raw material costs and 
evolving tariffs, continue to create challenges in our industry. At ABC Supply, our 
commitment is to keep you informed so you can plan ahead with confidence. 
 
This prior week, we have begun receiving price increase notifications from our suppliers.  
As a result, ABC Supply will be adjusting pricing accordingly in line with the announced 
increases as they come into effect. To stay informed on all supplier price increases and 
tariff-related announcements, please follow this link: 
 
Supplier Price Increase Announcements 
 
Whenever we receive news of a price increase or tariff impact, we will upload the 
announcement to the above-mentioned site.  If you should have any questions or need 
further details, please don’t hesitate to contact your local ABC Supply representative.  
 
We appreciate your continued partnership. Our team remains dedicated to providing you 
with the quality products and service you expect from us. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 

Seth Harcus 

Eastern Canada District Manager 

https://www.abcsupply.ca/contractor-centre/manufacturer-price-increase-announcements/

